

The March St.

7-1-68/2, Dharamkaram Road. Amecrpet, Hyderabad - 500 016. Phone : +91 - 40 - 65165536 E-mail:shashigupta2000@hotmail.com

Date:

27th July 2012

Dear Padmini,

The Staff and students of Vidhyanjali thank you from the bottom their hearts for the wonderful, entertaining and informative show put up by you and your team today.

I am personally indebted to you for the initiative taken by you in organizing an interesting program me. We all got the opportunity to interact with many new people too.

Thanks once again and looking forward to a continued association.

We wish Spoorthi theatre all success in all its endeavors.

Warm regards,

Shashi Gupta.